
BEALE AFB is a

NO DRONE ZONE

Beale AFB is designated as a no drone fly zone. 
Additionally, FAA regulations prohibits flying 
unmanned aircraft systems (drones) within a 5 
mile radius of the airport without Air Traffic Control 
approval. If your company or group needs to 
operate unmanned aircraft systems in Beale AFB 
airspace, your request begins at the FAA Drone 
Zone. https://faadronezone.faa.gov


